After a long and thorough application and assessment process,
I'm absolutely delighted to announce that we are now an
approved supplier on the Crown Commercial Service (CCS) Low
Value Purchase System! ¢’

The public sector spends billions each year on goods and
services from the private sector, and securing a place on this
framework is a fantastic opportunity to enhance our reputation
and support even more businesses. Winning a contract to supply
public sector buyers is not just a milestone—it's a chance to
make a real impact!

The Crown Commercial Service (CCS) provides commercial and
procurement services to the public sector, helping organisations
buy commonly used goods and services quickly, cost-effectively,
and in full compliance with procurement regulations.

A huge thank you to everyone who has supported us on this
journey. I'm excited for what's ahead! If you'd like to learn more
about how we can help, let’s chat.
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